
The April meeting of the Cady Town Board was held on April 3, 2023 at 7 PM 
at the Town Hall.  All board members present.   
 

Chairman Tully called the meeting to order.   
 

Motion was made by Supervisor Klanderman and second by Supervisor Mikla 
to accept the minutes as read.  Motion was passed. 
 

Public comments were made. 
 

Motion was made by Supervisor Mikla and second by Supervisor Klanderman 
to approve Schmitt sec 3 CSM. Motion was passed. 
 

Murtha sanitation talked about the availability of their services. 
 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor Klanderman to 
change the towns sanitation provider from GFL to Murtha Sanitation on May 
1st or if Murtha needs more time then June 1st.  Motion passed 
 

Clean-up date set for May 13 along with prices. 
 

Building permit violations were discussed & board will get more info on how to 
proceed. 
 

Roger Timm gave options of availability for a new town truck along with road 
update including spoke with Haas concerning driveway. 
 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor Klanderman to 
order a new town truck with I-State trucks for approximately $132,475 for 
truck & Monroe equipment approximately $94,261. With  a possible Dec 2023 
delivery.  Motion was passed. 
 

Further discussion on finance & road work in the months to come. 
 

Treasures report given 
 

Chairman Tully & possibly Supervisor Mikla will attend BOR training on April 
28. 
 

Bills were reviewed and paid. 
 

Next meeting will be 7PM Monday May 1, 2023. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made at 9:15pm by Supervisor Klanderman second by  
Chairman Tully.  Motion passed.     
 
Submitted by clerk, Shelly Ninneman 
 


